
 

 

East Hamilton Hill Primary School P&C  
 

Our Vision 
 

 To improve the academic, social and emotional outcomes of students irrespective of their 
abilities, race, gender, religion or socio- economic status. 
 

 To promotes a collaborative forum for parents to be involved in school matters and to positively 
contribute ideas that enhance the school community. 

 

 To raise awareness of education matters to the wider community. 
 

 To provide extra amenities that benefit students learning. 
 

 To enable parents/carers and family members participation and involvement in the school. 
 

 Provide a link between the school organisation and the parents/carers. 
 

 Represent a united voice. 
 

 Promotes communication between school and parents and carers.   

 

Dear School Community 

The P & C Association is an integral part of East Hamilton Hill Primary School and supports student 
endeavours now and into the future. Our regular meetings provide an opportunity for parents and 
caregivers to discuss relevant issues, events and concerns as well as learn about different programs 
available to students at our school. 

The P&C meets twice a term at 9am on the Monday of week 3 and 7 each term in the Parents room. 

We welcome all parents/carers/students family members and interested community members to 
attend.   

Over the last 2 years East Hamilton Hill has collectively worked to raise thousands of dollars.  Here are 

some of the major things the P&C has arranged and provided funds for: 



 New books for the library. 

 Contributed to the cost of numerous school incursions and excursions. 

 Contributed to the cost of year 6 graduation activities. 

 Provided butterfly gardens to every class.   

 Contributed $10000 to the new playground 

 Provided Cyber Safety and Protective Behaviour information nights to parents/carers of the 

school. 

 Contributed to the sensory play area in Pre-Primary. 

 Contributed $1000 for our whole school sensory area. 

 Successfully applied for local government grants.   

 Paid for the transportation and installation of a donated sculpture that was exhibited at 

Cottlesloe “Sculptures by the Sea” 

 Arranged and provided funds for artwork around the school.   

 

 

Help us to keep this going, and join our wonderful team, together we will make a difference to the 

learning experience of our children at the school.   

Next Year sees many of our P&C Members stepping down after long terms and final years at this 

wonderful school. 

Our next Annual General Meeting is on Monday 23rd of November.  All positions become vacant and a 

new committee will be appointed.  Please consider joining the P&C team and continuing the wonderful 

work and contributions it has made to the students learning experience and the school community.   

We look forward to having new members on board, hearing new ideas and growing the East Hamilton 

Hill Primary School P&C to best it can possibly be.   

With thanks 

P&C 

“I love having the opportunity to be involved and contribute to my children’s education.  It’s a great 

regular opportunity to discuss school issues directly with the school Principal and have a say in what the 

school and students could benefit from.  I also really enjoy the opportunity to meet other members of the 

school community in and out of school” Sally (Vice President and member since 2012) 

 

“I joined the P&C to give back to the community, make more friends and to also build more social 

confidence for myself, I love being part of a team that is assisting in building a better future for our 

school” Sharon ( executive member and member since 2019) 

 

“I enjoy seeing the opportunities the P&C are able to offer and assist the school, In order to give our 

children different learning experiences, from science to performing arts, I have loved being part of a 

team over the years, have made life long friends and feel that I have contributed to my children’s 

education” Kelly (President and member since 2014) 


